WELCOME

Welcome back to all our PreCan

and CanSkate skaters and their

families. We are looking forward
to a wonderful season at the

Orillia Figure Skating Club.
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OCTOBER

Wednesday, Oct. 4th- REVISED SCHEDULE
4:00-5:10pm Bronze
5:10-5:40pm PreCansSkate
5:40-6:25pm CanSkate
6:35-7:10pm Solo Sim
7:20-8:50pm Enhancement

Saturday, Oct. 7th - NO SKATING

Monday, Oct. 9th - NO SKATING

Wednesday, Oct. 11th - Carnival Meeting
6:30pm Brian Orser Arena

October 12th- 15th - Sectional Series Competion - Barrie

Thursday, Oct. 19th - Test Day

Wednesday, Oct. 25th - PreCan and CanSkate Hallowe'en
Dress Up
Thursday, Oct. 26th - StarSkate Hallowe’en Dress Up

Friday, Oct. 27th - PreCan and CanSkate Hallowe'en
Dress Up

Monday, Oct.30th - PreCan and CanSkate Hallowe’en
Dress Up

Tuesday, Oct. 3lst. - NO SKATING

NOVEMBER
November 2nd-5th - Sectional Series - Richmond Hill

Wednesday, Nov. 8th - Carnival Meeting
6:30pm Brian Orser Arena

Friday, Nov. 10th - NO SKATING
Saturday, Nov. 11th - NO SKATING

Friday, Nov. 17th - Development Team Starts

OPEN ICE SESSION

The Orillia Figure Skating Club is now offering an open
ice session for skaters registered with the OFSC. Ice time
is available from 4-5 pm

every Friday at Brian Orser

Arena. The cost is $18.00 per

session and is payable online.

Please see your coach if

interested in attending.

WIN GAS FORA YEAR

Our annual "Win Gas for a Year”
fundraiser is now underway!

There will be two early bird draws of $250 in gift
cards which will be held on Monday, October 30th
at 6:30pm. (For the Early Bird draw, ticket stubs
must be returned by October 20th.)

The grand prize of 2,600.00 dollars in gift cards
will take place on Thursday, December 21st at
Rotary Place and will be streamed on our
Facebook page. (The deadline for all tickets to be
returned is December 15th.)

The Gas for a Year raffle is mandatory for all
StarSkaters as part of your 2023/24 club
commitments.

All families are responsible for the tickets
assigned to them. Your account will be invoiced
for all unsold tickets, as well as any lost or stolen
tickets, so please keep them in a safe spot. When
sold all money and ticket stubs must be returned
directly to your coach.

For additional booklets of tickets, please contact
Heather at ofscfundraising@gmail.com.

Please help support Orillia Figure Skating
Club skaters by purchasing a ticket for your
chance to win this amazing prize!



1€

ORILLIA POWER
Generatiovw



